
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Proserpine State High School would like to invite all new and existing parents to become a 

volunteer at our school canteen. 

We currently have a small team of willing volunteers who assist our Canteen Convenors once a 

month in providing a convenient, profitable and healthy service to our school community. 

Our school canteen is a great place to meet new people. It’s a wonderful opportunity to meet 

your child’s teachers, school staff, as well as your child’s new friends and their families, all in 

the informal environment at the “Hub” of the school. 

We are always striving to provide as many home cooked healthy choices as we can, however this 

is limited by the amount of volunteer help we receive. 

Unfortunately each year as our senior students move on they take their parents (our 

volunteers) with them, so we are always grateful for some new Year 7 parents to fill their 

shoes. 

We understand everyone is busy but, for as little as two hours you will find volunteering 

extremely rewarding for both you and your child. 

You will only be asked to fulfil basic tasks and will not be expected to handle money. 

Morning Tea or lunch will be provided to volunteers on their rostered day. 

If you are able to assist please call us on 4945 0119. 

Visit between 7am – 2.30pm or return this form to school office. 

 

 I WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER AT THE PSHS CANTEEN  
 

Volunteers Name:                             Phone: 
Childs Name:                                 Year: 
 
Preferred Day (monthly): Mon   Tue    Wed   Thur   Fri 
Time: L/L little lunch   9am – 11am 
      B/L big lunch     12.30 pm – 2pm 
      A/D all day       9am – 2pm 

 


